
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
OF THE  

PERALTA COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT’S 
CONSIDERATION OF  

AN ENERGY SERVICES CONTRACT 
 
 
January 12, 2010 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the intention of the 
District Board to consider entering into an energy services 
contract in the form of replacement and augmentation of air 
handling units for Buildings F and G at Laney College, pursuant 
to the terms of Government Code section 4217.12. 

“Adopt certain findings and approve energy service contract 
for energy related improvements to district facilities with 
Chevron Energy Solutions Company, a division of Chevron 
U.S.A. Inc.” 

 District Board shall hold a public hearing on Tuesday,  
January 26, 2010 (Regular Board Meeting) for the purpose of 
taking public comment and making certain findings, and 
approving an Energy Service Contract with Chevron Energy 
Solutions Company, a division of Chevron U.S.A. Inc., in 
accordance with California Government Code Section 4217.10 to 
4217.18.  The District Board shall adopt findings that provide, 
and the Energy Service Contract shall require, that the cost to the 
District to implement the energy related improvements per this 
contract will be less than the anticipated marginal cost to the 
District of thermal, electrical, or other energy that would have 
been consumed by the District in absent of purchasing the energy 
improvements.   

Regular Board Meeting, begins at 7:00 pm and will be held at: 
 Peralta Community College District, Boardroom  

333 East 8th Street, Oakland, CA 

For questions or concerns, please feel free to contact:   
 

Dr. Sadiq B. Ikharo, Vice Chancellor for General 
Services  
sikharo@peralta.edu 
Phone: (510) 466-7336  

 

Atheria Smith  
Facilities Planning & Development Manager  
atheriasmith@peralta.edu 
Phone:  (510) 587-7864 

Posted: January 12, 2010 


